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This newsletter is a regular feature – 

available online. Please visit our 

website 

https://www.canonpopham.co.uk/  

Please let us know if you prefer a 

paper copy.  
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Team points so far for 

this term… 

 

St ANDREWS: 203 = 1st  

St GEORGE: 132 = 4th  

St PATRICK: 174 = 2nd 

St DAVID: 156 = 3rd 
 

Well done to St Andrews for 

week 3 winners! 
 

What’s happening in 

school:   

Next Week 

Tuesday 24th - School 

Photographs, Individual & 

Siblings 

Thursday 26th - Year 4 Parents 

- Multiplication Table Checks 

meeting at 2:45pm in school 

Week beg 30th September 

Monday 30th– Year 6 Parent 

meeting to discuss residential 

trip to PGL at 3:15pm 

October 2024 

Sunday 6th - closing date 

for Nursery applications to 

start in the school year Sept 

2025 

Wednesday 9th – Flu 

Immunisations for all 

children from Reception 

class to Year 6 – 

information to be sent home 

shortly 

Thursday 10th – World 

Mental Health Day 2024 

Tuesday 15th - Harvest 

Festival - Reception and 

The VALUE we are exploring this half term is 

GENEROSITY. 

 

We have looked this week at: Loving 

others as we love ourselves  Mark 12.31 

 

Next week we will look at the message: 

Giving Sacrificially  Luke 21.1-4 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would love to have more 

reading volunteers in school – 

please contact the office for 

more information. Thank you! 

 

 

Whole School Attendance week 3 – 96.4% 

F2 = 96% 

Y1 = 96.9% 

Y2 = 94.1% 

Y3 = 98.5% ……  Week 3 - WINNERS! 
Y4 = 96.9% 

Y5 = 97.5% 

Y6 = 95.1% 

Every week the class with the highest attendance 

earns 5 mins extra break (10 mins for 100%) 

We are very pleased to 

support the Church of the 

Good Shepherd with their 

Harvest Appeal again this 

year. You will see posters 

around school giving details of 

food items you might want to 

contribute. Our school 

Harvest festival will take place 

in church for Reception, Year 

1 and Year 2 on Tuesday 15th 

October at 11am. Year 4 will 

lead the KS2 harvest service 

at 2.30pm on Tuesday 15th 

October. We hope you are 

able to attend and support 

the 2024 harvest appeal.  

https://www.canonpopham.co.uk/
mailto:enquiries@cpa.dsat.education
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Cashpot for Schools  

is a donation initiative operated by Asda, 

whereby Asda will donate 0.5% of Qualifying 

Purchases during the Qualifying Period to 

eligible schools which Canon Popham is. 

It's as easy as 1,2,3 for parents and carers · 

Download the Asda Rewards app and sign up · 

Select Canon Popham C of E Primary Academy 

· Shop in-store or online at Asda.  

Thank you to those who have signed up and 

already donated! 
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